
June 6th, 2024

ACCEPTANCE LETTER

Dear Samuel PD Anantadjaya, Irma M Nawangwulan, and DC Ethan Samuel

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract titled “Citra Kota & Komponen Pariwisata: Agile
Management Di Kawasan Blok M” has been accepted for publication as part of Book Chapter
Special Edition : 40th Dies Natalis IPMI.

Based on the assessment by our editorial team, we find that the topic and research findings
presented in your abstract are highly relevant and contribute significantly to this field. Therefore,
we invite you to develop your abstract into a full book chapter.

Here are some important details and instructions regarding the submission of the full book
chapter:

1. Submission Deadline : 1 July 2024
2. Guidelines: https://s.ipmi.ac.id/GuidelineBookchapter
3. Submission Link : https://s.ipmi.ac.id/fullarticle

Please note that the final acceptance of your full book chapter will depend on the outcome of this
review process. Kindly ensure that the submitted chapter meets all the guidelines and standards
specified.

If you have any question please contact our administrator through WhatsApp +6288224663682
(Lusi)

Thank you for your participation, and we look forward to receiving your full book chapter soon.

Regards,

Dety Nurfadilah, MBA

Head of Research and Community Service

https://s.ipmi.ac.id/GuidelineBookchapter
https://s.ipmi.ac.id/fullarticle



